
WELCOME to Grace Mennonite 
Church – September 28th , 2025 
 

WORSHIP TEAM Jordan Wollf 

OFFERTORY Barry Rudolph & Ruben Dyck 

MNH REPORT  Amos Fehr 

MISSIONS PRESENTATION      Jake & Dorothy 

SPEAKER  Dan Gibson  
“Go, Disciple, Nations” – Matthew 28:19 

FUNDRAISER LUNCH TO FOLLOW 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

THIS WEEK: 
Monday – Adult Drop-In Pickleball – 2-4pm 
Tuesday – Moms & Tots in the Gym - 10am-12pm 
Wednesday – Evening Prayer Meeting  

  7-8pm in the Conference Room. 
Thursday – Adult Drop-In Pickleball – 7-9pm 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
*THE 100TH CELEBRATION PLANNING 

COMMITTEE IS REQUESTING 2 VOLUNTEERS 

TO ORGANIZE THE COMPLETION OF THE RECIPE 

BOOK.  If you are interested or have 
questions, talk to Crystal Ens.  More 
recipes are needed – a list of the recipes 
received so far is posted on the bulletin 

board for your info; deadline to submit 
recipes is Oct. 15. 
 

NGMC’s 100th Anniversary 

Celebration – July 4 & 5, 2026! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
STUDENT PRAYER BOARD – We want to pray for 

our postsecondary students!  If you have someone in 

your household who is a full-time postsecondary 

student, please email Clarissa (office@gracech.ca) a 

picture with their name and the school s/he is 

attending.  This will be posted on our student prayer 

board.  
 
 
 

 
Small Groups – Are you desiring a 

deeper connection with others in the 

church?  Join a small group!  See signup 
sheet on the bulletin board.  Any 

questions, talk to Pastor Daniel 

Doerksen. 

In order to make more seating available for 

visitors and newcomers, we encourage our 

church leadership and any others who are 

willing to take a turn to sit in the dining hall 

to watch the Sunday morning service via live 

stream during which the dining hall will become 

an extension of the sanctuary.  Some upgrades 

are planned for this fall to facilitate a better 

experience in the dining hall. 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY: 
Supervised Nursery during the worship service 

for ages 1 & 2 (in the Upstairs Nursery space; ask an 
usher for directions if needed). 

 
Children’s Church for ages 3-5 will be dismissed by 

announcement (upstairs in the Kindergarten Sunday 
School classroom, Room # 302; ask an usher for 
directions if needed). 

 
MOMS & TOTS in the GYM  
For moms and their preschool children Tuesdays 
at 10am in the church gym.  Invite your friends! 

 
KIDS OF GRACE 
*See sign-up sheet on the bulletin board for 
the positions still needing volunteers. 
 

Volunteers Meeting:  Oct 8 (time TBA) in the 
Dining Hall. 

 

Parents, online registration opens on Oct 1!  
See website or NGMC Facebook page for 
the link to pre-register! 

PRAYER & PRAISE:                                                        
Mission Focus this Month:  Matthew 
 

• Pray for farmers’ safety during 

harvest. 

•  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thank you for all the love, prayers, 
and support.  It is all immensely 

appreciated, and your prayers have 
been felt.  ~Josue & Susanah Laguerre 

~~~ 
Congratulations to Mitchell & Kelsey 
Fehr on the birth of their daughter 
Mabel Bea born on September 17th! 

YOUTH MINISTRY: 
SR YOUTH Grades 10-12  

Games Night 
Monday, September 29th, 7-10pm 

 
JR YOUTH Grades 7-9  

Youth Small Groups (7-9pm) + Parent 

Info Night (7-8pm)! 
Tuesday, September 30th 

 
 

                     Use this QR code to  

        find youth calendars,  

        registration forms,  

                     Bible reading plans,  

                     etc. 

MEN’S BREAKFAST: 
Saturday, October 18, 8-9:30am,  

in the Dining Hall 
Guest Speaker:  Jeff Anderson, Hillsdale 

Baptist Church, Regina 

MOM’S BIBLE STUDY: 
Starts Tuesday, October 21 meeting 

every other Tuesday evening in the 

Family Class / Supervised Nursery space 

upstairs in NGMC discussing the book 

Treasuring Christ When Your Hands Are 

Full by Gloria Furman.   

 

If anyone would like to join, speak with 

Cathy Fehr or Allison Wollf. 

UNDER 26 SMALL GROUP: 
If you are interested in being part of the 

group, talk with Stuart or Katie Mufford 

(ph. 306-349-9575 [S], 306-349-9579 [K]). 

Starting in early October.  They still have 

prizes for talking to them! 

mailto:office@gracech.ca

